

COVID CAMPING NEED-TO-KNOWS AS OF MAY 7, 2021

Dear Campers,

We want to assure you that we take the health and well-being of our community, guests and staff very seriously. Like you, we're closely monitoring the quickly developing effects of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic.

If anyone in your party is feeling sick or may have been exposed to the virus, they must stay home.

CHECK IN

- If possible, in order to expedite the check in process, please call the office before arrival to pay any remaining balance.
- Please email rabies certificates to <u>easternslopecamping@yahoo.com</u> and be sure to include your name and use "RABIES" in the subject line.

ONLY 1 PERSON PER PARTY IN THE OFFICE AT A TIME. Please wear a mask.

CAMP STORE:

Please wear a mask while in the store.

THE DUMPING STATION: The dumping station is open for use. PLEASE USE GLOVES!

<u>AREA ATTRACTIONS</u>: Visit the <u>Mount Washington Valley Chamber of Commerce</u> website for the most current updates on area attractions and events.

For more information about COVD-19 and what you can do to keep healthy and safe, visit the Centers for Disease Control at CDC.gov or your local health department's website.